
November 2018 Newsletter

Welcome to the first edition of the TVC Leisure 
newsletter, which I intend to produce every 
month.

Through this newsletter I plan to keep you 
informed of developments within TVC Leisure, 
keep you updated on the latest products available 
and also make you aware of any key industry 
news. As always, November was a busy month 
with a number of new customer installs, plus our 
engineers have been busy upgrading our Casino 
King digital gaming terminals to the new Black 
Menu which adds 5 new games to keep new and 
regular players interested alike.

Check out our blog from last week introducing the 
new Thunder digital jukebox which is now available 
from TVC Leisure. All our digital jukeboxes should 
now have the Christmas shortcut icon on the home 
screen, which will direct your customers to the full 
menu of Christmas songs! Please let our engineers 
know if your jukebox doesn’t have this feature yet.

Throughout Christmas our office is closed from 
5pm Friday 21st until Wednesday 2nd January. 
Our collection and service runs will continue as 
normal, however the day we visit you may vary. 
This will be arranged with you in advance to avoid 
any disruption and our service engineers will be 
available everyday as normal except Christmas Day.

I wish you all a very Merry Christmas!

Adam Jenkins
Managing Director, TVC Leisure

Introducing The New Thunder
Jukebox From NSM

NSM’s latest digital jukebox system, Thunder, 
is now available from TVC Leisure. Music is 
an essential part of a venue’s atmosphere, as 
music is perfect for setting the scene.

• 32-inch LCD touchscreen
• Over 250,000 tracks to choose from
• 50,000 music videos
• Internet connectivity

Find out more

https://www.tvcleisure.co.uk/blog/thunder-juxebox/


5 Ways to Make 
the Most Out of 
Christmas
Whether you’re ready for it or not, 
Christmas is just around the corner!

At this festive time of year, there’s 
nothing more appealing than a cosy 
pub. Warm lights and friendly chatter 
entices customers in from the miserable 
weather outside. But how can you make 
sure that your pub is the place to be this 
Christmas?

Find Out In Our Latest Blog

Following us on social yet? Check out our latest posts!

Don’t miss out! Sign up to our newsletter 
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